
EFFECTIVE DATE: IMMEDIATELY

The BC Oil and Gas Commission is advising that all payments for applications under Section 29 of the Oil and 
Gas Activities Act (these include transfers, name changes and amalgamations) will now be made through the 
online payment portal, AMS Payment.  Paper invoices will no longer be mailed out.

AMS Payment is a secure payment platform that allows industry to pay for application fees online via Electronic 
Fund Transfer. AMS Payment forms part of the new Application Management System (AMS), which launched 
on July 11, 2016. All invoices from AMS applications, including permit amendment and transfer application fees, 
can be found online in the AMS Payment portal. 

Please note that it is the applicant’s responsibility to log in to AMS Payment and check for any invoices due. 
Invoices will no longer be mailed out.

If your company does not have an AMS Payment account, information on how to set up an account, as well as 
other information on the system, can be found on the AMS Payment webpage.
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Should you have any questions regarding this Industry Bulletin, please contact:

Stephanie Arnot
Accounting Analyst
BC Oil and Gas Commission
finance@bcogc.ca
250-419-4433

Do you want to receive Commission Industry Bulletins via email? Click here to send us a request. 
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